
Note to Seminaries 
 
Northville United Presbyterian Church (NUPC), nestled in the bucolic village of 
Northville, New York is searching for a vibrant, compassionate Pastor to lead and 
accompany us on our quest to becoming better Disciples of Christ. Located on the 
Great Sacandaga lake in the beautiful Adirondack Park of Upstate New York, we are a 
small but active congregation serving the Lord and community in various outreach and 
inhouse programs who desire a forward-thinking pastor to preach the teachings of 
Christ and relate them to our daily lives. Our pastor will also shepherd our efforts in our 
music program, develop programs to attract youth and minister to the needs of the 
elderly in our midst.  
 
The Church consists of two sites, the one in the Village of Northville and the Historic 
Batchellerville Church which is on the registry of historic buildings where all worship 
services are held during the summer months, attracting some of the numerous 
vacationers and seasonal residents. Both churches are part of the Albany Presbytery, 
PCUSA. The public schools are highly regarded, and the community has active service 
clubs and robust year-round art and music activities conducted by the Sacandaga 
Valley Arts Network. Northville is within an hour’s drive to an international airport and 
the state Capitol of Albany, as well as the famous and vibrant community of Saratoga 
Springs. All-season outdoor activities abound in this region for the young and the young 
at heart alike. 
 
The church offers a competitive salary package including a comprehensive healthcare 
package. If you are interested in joining us in our quest to become better Christians, 
please go to the “Church Leadership Connection” on the Albany Presbytery website and 
view the complete Ministry Discernment Profile ( ID 11394) and/or contact the 
Nominating Committee directly by emailing frd.brown00@gmail.com or calling at 703-
786-8952. 
 
We believe that God is working through us and will lead the correct person to assist us 
in our spiritual growth, leading us to where we need to be, not where we have been. 
That special someone could be you! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Fred Brown 
Pastor Nominating Committee, Chair 
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